
 
 
 
 
July 22, 2019 
 
 
Dan Wolf 
Executive Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission 121 – 7th Place East, Suite 350 St. Paul, MN 55101  
DOCKET 17-410 and 17-322 
 
Mr Wolf; 
 
To the Question:  Is there sufficient information in the record to determine that the new 
permittee can comply with the conditions of the permits?   
 
Answer:  Simply….NO!  How in the world does Xcel (NSP) sit back and watch all the debates, 
discussions, motions, filings, orders, etc. go on and not let Invenergy know that they want to 
"upgrade" to V120's?  The permit was granted for and on V110's and V116's.  Now that we've 
got the permit let's just upgrade to a larger unit, no one will mind….REALLY!  Who does that?  
Is this their typical play?   
 
No, is the answer to allowing Xcel (NSP) to take over the Freeborn Wind Farm permit.  Send it 
back to Invenergy and have them start over with their permit using the V120's in their 
paperwork.  This is common sense! 
 
Best regards, 
Stephanie, Gary and Eric Richter 
12033 840th Ave 
Glenville, MN  56036 
Srichter12033@gmail.com 
507-391-2252 
 
 
 
 
 


